
STATE OF CALIFORNIA ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION  
505 VAN NESS AVENUE 

SAN FRANCISCO, CA  94102-3298 

 

September 11, 2009  
                                                                                      Advice Letter 823 
 
 
John P. Hester, Sr. Vice-President  
Regulatory Affairs and Energy Resources  
Southwest Gas Corporation  
P O Box 98510  
Las Vegas, NV  89193-8510 
 
 
Subject:  To Implement the Energy Share Program Whereby Customers 
               May Donate a Designated Amount of Money to the Energy Share 
               Program via their Monthly Southwest Gas Bill 
 
 
Dear Mr. Hester: 
 
Advice Letter 823 is effective August 23, 2009.  The Energy Division recommends that 
Southwest Gas obtain the services of an additional, secular charitable organization which 
can distribute donations to customers.  If obtained, this organization should also be listed 
in the bill form donation box in the future.  In addition, the Energy Division’s approval of 
Advice Letter 823 is conditioned on all donations going to customers, and not to Salvation 
Army administrative or other expenses. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Julie A. Fitch, Director 
Energy Division 
 
 
 
 
 
















